
 
From: Cynthia Gardner-Morse <teach.vt2read@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 1:14 PM 
To: Andrew Perchlik <APerchlik@leg.state.vt.us>; Brian Campion <BCampion@leg.state.vt.us>; 
Cheryl Hooker <CHooker@leg.state.vt.us>; Daphne Kinney-Landis 
<dkinneylandis@leg.state.vt.us>; Joshua C. Terenzini <JTerenzini@leg.state.vt.us>; Thomas 
Chittenden <TChittenden@leg.state.vt.us>; Virginia Lyons <VLyons@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: [External] Readiness survey? 
 
[External] 

Dear Senators, 
 
Maybe districts could be asked if they are ready for the Special Education Rules change?  That's 
a question which has been raised by legislators. 
 
For the financial aspect of Act 173, I see that school district readiness was surveyed.  The 
resulting chart created by the Agency of Education's Brad James is attached.  Some districts 
indicate that they are ready, some are partially ready, and some are not ready.  I note that, 
ready or not, in the past districts have been expected to make changes. The No Child Left Behind 
Act is one example of this. Support is offered for those who need it. 
 
Such a survey could help determine which districts are ready for the Rule changes.  The results 
would also help the AOE in planning support for the Rule changes.   
 
A question the legislators might want to ask the AOE:  how many school districts are actually 
utilizing the supports that are being offered? Who and in which districts? Then, maybe reach out 
to the schools and ask why they aren’t using the supports. This could give a more in-depth 
analysis of what is happening.  
 
We can support our teachers by offering them help, rather than harming children with a year's 
delay in implementing the revised Rules.  That is a win-win for both our schools and our 
children. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cynthia Gardner-Morse, M.Ed. 
(802) 223-5738 (home landline - no texts) 

 


